
 
 
 

29 September 2022   
 
 
FAO: All Parents/Guardians of St. Francis’ Primary School 
 
 
Dear All, 
 

RE:  NON-UNIFORM DAYS 
 

The Friends of St Francis’ Committee introduced non-uniform days in order to raise funds 
for the school.  These non-uniform days will happen once a month on the following dates: 
 

Friday 7th October 2022 
Friday 11th November 2022 
Friday 2nd December 2022 
Friday 13th January 2023 
Friday 3rd February 2023 
Friday 10th March 2023 
Friday 21st April 2023 
Friday 26th May 2023 
Friday 16th June 2023 

 
There is a small, suggested fee of £1 per child or £2 per family which can be paid for 
(monthly or annually) under the ‘Shop’ section of School Money.   
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sarah McMullan 
 

Sarah McMullan 
Chairperson 
Friends of St Francis' Primary School 
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